
 

Digital Storytelling for Marin County 

Opening the World (OTW) is a non-profit program that provides a safe and supportive 
environment for young adults at risk to share their experiences, be motivated and mentored 
by peers from similar backgrounds, and explore new experiences through community-building 
activities, capacity building, and healing interventions. 
  
OTW, in partnership with Marin County Prevention and Early Intervention Program (PEI), has 
created this Digital Mental Health Storytelling Series to encourage youth and adults to share 
their lived experiences and expertise with social justice and mental health issues. Sharing 
stories is one way to transform and reframe how we perceive mental health and recovery in 
our community. 
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https://youtu.be/kvMTu6K3CP4
https://youtu.be/kvMTu6K3CP4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AjjkbHxfYpA
http://www.openingtheworld.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1-b6LFo3pLI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kvMTu6K3CP4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bt4N4mdIIsY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=97WSrVEDHbo

